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The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

Description Lot # / Exp Date NDC UPC 

CETIRIZ HYD 
1MG/ML 
HERI 
120ML@ 

17L016 11/30/2019; 17E023 05/31/2019 

17E040 05/31/2019; 17E042 05/31/2019 

17F017 06/30/2019; 17G030 07/31/2019 

17G033 07/31/2019; 17H013 08/31/2019 

17J007 09/30/2019; 17J024 09/30/2019 

17E021 05/31/2019; 17K011 10/31/2019 

18C007 03/31/2020; 17L022 11/30/2019 

17M001 12/31/2019; 17M021 12/31/2019 

17M030 12/31/2019; 18A027 01/31/2020 

18A037 01/31/2020; 18B001 02/29/2020 

18C005 03/31/2020; 18C006 03/31/2020 

17K003 10/31/2019 

23155029251 32315529251 

Heritage is recalling the above item/lots due to potential product contamination with 
Burkholderia cepacia (B. Cepacia) and Ralstonia pickettii (R. pickettii). This recall is to the retail 
level. Affected product started shipping October 10, 2017. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 




